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NO PARKS. No one in the city wants this. The leniency the city has given the homeless has gotten
completely out of control. If you open this up to parks you will have lost the confidence of every tax
payer in this city. It’s time to actually start disciplining criminal behavior amongst the homeless
rather than giving them more freedom to overtake all of our public spaces. 
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